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Lab assistance priority policy at the DNA lab 
 

Assistance by the DNA lab technicians can be provided to each person/project requesting support. 

However, in periods with high lab activity the lab technicians may not be able to provide the requested 

support to all ongoing lab projects. In such periods, lab assistance will have to be prioritized based on 

priority instructions set by the DNA lab board. These instructions are the following: 

1. Highest priority. 

Master students, PhD students employed at NHM. 

 

2. Post-docs and researchers employed at NHM on temporary contracts.  

 

3. Minor lab projects with strict deadlines for deliveries. E.g. pilot projects prior to grant 

applications. 

 

4. External students and other visitors with collaboration at NHM on short-term visits.   

 

5. Internal employees on permanent contracts without strict deadlines. 

 

It is the responsibility of the lab manager to allocate the lab technicians and to ensure that the priority 

policies are followed.  

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

 

   


